
Pilgrim Course 
Revd Heather will be leading a 6 week Pilgrim Course looking at 
'The Eucharist' and exploring how Christians know and worship 
God. The course will run for 6 weeks beginning on Tuesday 16th 
October. There will be the option of a daytime group 2:30pm-
4.00pm in the meeting room, or an evening group 7:30pm-
9.00pm at 17 Halfpenny Road. Course books are available for £6. 
If you are interested in joining the group, please contact Linda 
Baker. 
 

Harvest – Sunday 7th October 2018 
This year our harvest collections will be going to the Women’s 
Refuge in Salisbury. Donations can be brought to the Sunday 
services or dropped off to All Saints on Saturday between 
10.00am and 12noon.  
Lists for the Harvest lunch will be in the churches for you to sign 
up to attend and/or to contribute food to the meal. 
Please note that there will be some traffic restrictions on 
Harnham Road on this day between 11.45am – 3.30pm, because 
of the Salisbury Half Marathon.  More details if needed can be 
found on Salisbury City Council website. 
 
God Needs You! 
Salisbury Diocese are looking for volunteers to serve the Diocese 
of Salisbury on a range of boards vital to its work, from ensuring it 
is financially solvent to educating our children, to helping 
churches engage with the media. If you feel this is something you 
may be interested in please contact Linda Baker. 
 

Harnham Junior School 
It was good to welcome Harnham Junior School to All Saints for 
their Harvest celebrations this week, with the theme of the 
Parable of the Mustard Seed. 
 

World Homeless Day Afternoon Tea  
Sunday 14th October, 3.00-5.00pm at the South Canonry.  
Raising funds for Alabare and Friends of The Connection at St 
Martin-in-the-Fields.  RSVP to:  l.knight@alabare.co.uk 
 



 
Sunday 30th September 2018 

18th Sunday after Trinity 
Hall Fundraising Launch 

WELCOME! A special welcome if you are visiting, or a 
newcomer.  
Please do speak to a sides-person or one of the clergy after the 
service so we can greet you more personally!   
 

You are invited to receive communion with us. If you would prefer 
a prayer of blessing, please bring a book with you. 
If you would like to receive communion in your pew please let a 
sides-person know before we begin.  
 

Should you wish to support the church financially there are gift 
aid envelopes, or alternatively you may prefer to give to the 
collection during the offertory hymn. The money goes towards the 
work of the Parish. 5% of this collection will support other 
Christian charities.  
 

READINGS:  Psalm 36: 7-9    (P521)      Mark 4: 30-32    (P37) 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Following today’s service we would love to see you at the Old Mill 
for the Duck Races. Hot food is being provided by the Old Mill – 
usual lunchtime menu or hot dogs, burgers and chips.  Maybe 
you would prefer to bring a picnic.  See you there!!  12 noon. 

 

 



Would you please PRAY for:  
❖ all who support and use our Parish Hall. 
❖ politicians and all who make decisions that affect the future 

of the earth. 
❖ The Church of the Province of Uganda and The Most Revd 

Stanley Ntagali Archbishop of Uganda and Bishop of 
Kampala. 

❖ for the Episcopal churches in South Sudan and Sudan in 
particular the Area Diocese of Wernyol, and for the Rt 
Revd Gabriel Kuol Garang its bishop. 

❖ disability projects in Salisbury like MENCAP, Shaw 
Project, Burnbake Trust and Alabare. 

❖ the various members of Churches Together in Salisbury. 
❖ all the parishes in the Heytesbury Deanery. 
❖ those who live in Norfolk Road and Essex Square. 
❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them; 

Revd Becky, Ann Baker, Sue Barnes, Marion Webb, 
Rachel Woods, Angela Mould & Revd Simon Wilkinson. 

 

Saturday Morning Activities in October 10am - noon 
 

6th Oct.  All Saints open for coffee as usual.  We will also be 
making some poppies to display through Harnham 
for Remembrance Sunday. 

 

  13th Oct.   Coffee at All Saints and Poppy making.  
 

20th Oct.   Card Sale and Coffee Morning at  
Harnham Parish Hall, Lower Street.    
NO coffee at All Saints today. 

 

  27th Oct.  Bug hotel building & churchyard clearing  
at All Saints.  (Please bring along any of the 
following:  strips of wood, straw, moss, dry leaves, 
woodchips, old terracotta pots, old logs, bark, pine 
cones, sand, hollow bamboo canes). 

 

Pause for Prosecco. Wednesday 17th October, 7.30-9.00pm, 
Harnham Sports and Social club.  This month’s discussion: 
Remembrance.  



 

PARISH DIARY 
 

TODAY - 30th September 2018 
12noon Duck Racing and Picnic at the Old Mill. 
  Ducks will be available to purchase up to 1pm. 
 

MONDAY - 1st October 2018 
9.30am 3B’s in the Parish Hall. 
3.30pm Holy Communion at Harnham Croft. 
 

TUESDAY - 2nd October 2018 
  NO Morning Prayer at All Saints today.  
2.00pm Bible Study at 20 Middle Street. 
 

WEDNESDAY - 3rd October 2018  
  NO Morning Prayer at St.George’s today. 
9.30am St.George’s Toddlers in the Parish Hall. 
 

THURSDAY - 4th October 2018 
10.00am Communion at St.George’s.  
2.30pm MU Service in St.George’s followed by tea and 

meeting in the Parish Hall. 
 

FRIDAY - 5th October 2018 
 NO Lunchtime prayer at All Saints today. 
 

SATURDAY - 6th October 2018  
10.00am Coffee at All Saints. 
If you call in to Sarum College bookshop today anytime between 
10am and 4pm, with a friend who normally shops online, you 
could both receive a voucher.  It’s a chance to rediscover the 
pleasures of shopping for books.  Chocolates, free tea and coffee 
and special offers too!! 
 

SUNDAY - 7th October 2018 - Harvest 
9.30am Communion at St.George’s. 
11.00am Family Communion at All Saints. 
12.30pm Harvest Lunch in the Parish Hall. 
  


